7/31/2010  HOD Meeting
Present-Ron DeFauw,  Phil Rehard, Collin Baldacci, Mike Baldacci, Jeni Colter, Anne Oschner,  John Green, Teri Oursler.
Discussion about how to handle Zone Budget shortfall. 

· WSI had $14,023 left over after last years Zone trip

· Each athlete gave a $150 deposit 37AthletesX$150=$5550

· Athletes are contributing $50 towards apparel and $50 towards transportation

· Athletes were quoted a maximum $500 contribution

· The shortfall is $2945.

· Anne secured some donations that would help make up the difference.

Anne proposed using the donations to purchase drinks, snacks and other things that would off set the athletes spending at the meet. 
The question was do we add the donations to the overall budget leaving the athlete expense at $500 or do we use the donations elsewhere and raise the athlete contribution to cover the shortfall?
Mike Baldacci motioned to add the donations to the overall budget and leave the athlete contribution at $500. The motion was seconded.

Vote: Motion passed.

Motion: John Green moved that the head Zones Coach be given a pre-paid VISA card for the amount of $1000 to cover incidentals that inevitably arise when traveling with the team.  If the total amount is not used it will be turned back in to WSI swimming and folded back into the budget.  Motion seconded.
Vote: Motion passed.

There was one bid for Winter State and one for Summer. No vote needed.

Winter will be held in Laramie

Summer in Gillette

